
Superintendent’s Report 
 

Overnight Fieldtrips Approved 

 The Hiwassee Dam High School Seniors will travel to UNC-Charlotte, UNC-Greensboro, and 

Davidson College on October 13 and 14, 2016.  While visiting these colleges, students will have the 

opportunity to tour the campus they may consider attending next fall. 

 

 Seniors of TCEC will visit UNC Chapel Hill, NCSU, and UNCG between November 9 and 10, 2016.  

During this trip, seniors will explore higher educational opportunities available at these universities.  

 

 Global studies students of MHS will visit Florence and Rome between March 29 and April 5, 2017.  

During this trip students will be afforded the opportunity to be immersed in another culture, visit sites 

of great historical significance, and learn to navigate in a major world city. 

 

 Students from the Junior and Senior classes of AHS will travel to Washington, DC, March 10 through 

14, 2017.  During this trip, students will visit the Nation’s capital, numerous monuments, the 

Smithsonian museum as well as Mt. Vernon. 

 

 In addition to the Washington, DC trip, students of AHS will travel to Berea College, KY, November 

3 and 4, 2016 to take part in the Project Discovery Talent Search.  During this trip students will visit 

and tour the many college programs. 

 

 


